
Surrey County Council  

Proposed Traffic Calming Measures and Proposed Raised Signal-Controlled 

Pedestrian Facility (Pedex Pedestrian Crossing) 

in Mustard Mill Road (D6362), Staines-upon-Thames 

SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL in exercise of their power under Section 23 of the Road 

Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and Section 90(A) to (I) inclusive of the Highways Act 1980, 

and after consultation with the Chief Officer of Police in accordance with Section 23(2)(A) 

of the said Act 1984 propose to introduce a series of traffic calming features and to 

upgrade the existing signal-controlled pedestrian facility to a raised Pedex Crossing in 

Mustard Mill Road (D6362) Staines-upon-Thames.  

1. A flat-topped road table, which will extend across the full width of the carriageway, 

the centre line of which will be at a point 0.6m south-west of the centre line of the 

existing Pedex Crossing situated at, or adjacent to, the Two Rivers Shopping 

Centre Footbridge (Identifier: 03487185). This would have the effect of repositioning 

the current zig-zag markings associated with the Pedex Crossing by 2.4m in both 

south-west and north-east direction; the road table will be 9.55m in length, 75mm in 

height, with 1.5m ramps at a gradient of 1 in 20; 

2. A flat-topped road table, which will extend across the full width of the carriageway, 

the centre line of which will be at a point 18m south-east of Lamp Column N15; the 

road table will be 7.50m in length, 75mm in height, with 1.5m ramps at a gradient of 

1 in 20; 

3. A tapered edge road table, the centre line of which will be at a point 6m south-east 

of Lamp Column N6; the road table will be 7.20m in length, 65mm in height, and will 

be 6.2m in width, with 1.3m ramps at a gradient of 1 in 20.  

A copy of the plan showing the location of the road tables described in this notice may be 

viewed online at https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-plans-

consultations/roads-and-transport-consultations (follow the link to Mustard Mill Road 

Traffic Calming and Raised Pedex proposal). If you are unable to access the webpage, a 

copy of the plans showing the locations of the road tables and the road cushions may be 

examined free of charge at: (a) Surrey Highways, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, 

Surrey GU4 7BQ; between 10am and 4pm; (b) Spelthorne Borough Council, Council 

Offices, Knowle Green, Staines, TW18 1XB, during normal office hours; and at (c) Staines 

Library, Friends Walk, Staines, TW18 4PG, during normal opening hours. If you wish to 



object to, or make representations about the proposal you must send them in writing, 

stating the grounds for which they are made (1) by using the online from via the webpage 

quoted above; (2) by email to highways@surreycc.gov.uk; or (3) to the undersigned, at 

Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, 

by 1 December 2023.  

Dated 3 November 2023 

Lucie Monie 

Director - Highways & Transport 

Enquiries to: Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, 

Surrey, GU4 7BQ, Tel: 0300 200 1003 
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